WINDSOR COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #1

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Special Board Meeting – February 25, 2019 - Windsor Jr./Sr. High School Teacher’s Lounge
	1. Call to Order/Roll Call
	President Matthew Bennett called the meeting to         order at 7:30pm.


	2. Pledge of Allegiance
3. Recognition of Visitors and Correspondence

4. Open Session/Discussion – School Board Facilities Planning

	The following members were present: Stacy Cole, Nick Hendrickson, Karen Pfeiffer, Michelle Schultz, Albert Shafer, Matthew Bennett, and Matt Greuel.  Administrators Erik Van Hoveln and Brian Lee were also present.
The board discussed the GRP proposal and decided to seek other bids.  Van Hoveln gave a prioritized list of possible projects for the board to discuss.  These projects included:

Elementary exterior doors

Elementary interior wall

Elementary wall between gym and cafeteria

High School 1936 bathrooms

High School hot water heater

Resealing High School parking lot

Tile under the High School parking lot

Exterior lighting at the elementary and bus barn

The board also discussed looking into air conditioning in the elementary and the high school new gym.  

Van Hoveln will bring proposals to the March school board meeting.

	
	

	5. Adjournment
	A motion to adjourn was made by Bennett and seconded by Greuel at 8:30pm.  MOTION CARRIED by voice vote – all yes.

	
	


